
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

Montreal

10th May 1937

Dear Mr. Burpee,

It is kind of you to write so graciously 

and I can assure you that I nuch appreciate the honour 

which the Royal Society desires to do me. If it is 

at all possible I certainly hope to attend on the 25th

of May.

I should be glad to have the programme 

as early as possible, as I have some other things to 

do in Ottawa. It will probably be my last visit there.

Tours sincerely,

Lawrence Burpee, Eaq., 
President,
The Royal Society of Canada, 
Ottawa.


